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BAPTISTCHURCH

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on July 5, 2017. (1) Bob Moore, representing the
Trustees, reported that the lights in the Fellowship Hall have been replaced with LED lights.
Even if only half of them are on now, the area is brighter than with the old lights. (2) Donnie
Veatch, representing the Transportation Committee, reports that the van that was given to
Stewarts Creek Baptist Church back in September, 2010, when we upgraded to 2 buses has
now been given by Stewarts Creek as a gift to a church in Bradfordsville because Stewarts
Creek has since upgraded their method of transportation. The van is "the gift that keeps on
giving"! (3) Bro. Steve reports that he will be on vacation for a week beginning July 9th and
Bro. Coffman will be covering the pulpit in his absence. (4) David England, Chairman of the
Deacons, made a motion for the following people be added to the Nominating Committee for
the new church year: Mark Carney (Chairman of Deacons for new church year), Josh Veatch
(Sunday School Director), McKenzie Hardin, Trent Pyles, Shannon Lee, Dennis Wise, and
Catherine Sabo. As pastor, Bro. Steve will be involved with the committee as it moves
forward to fill positions for the new church year. The motion was voted on and approved.
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